
 

 

 
 
 
 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
November 6, 2014 

 
 

A Special Town Meeting was held on Thursday, November 6, 2014, in the Deep River Town 
Hall Conference Room.  In attendance were Dick Smith, Angus McDonald and Amy Winchell. 
 
 Dick Smith called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. and made a motion to appoint Angus 
McDonald as Moderator. The motion was seconded by Amy Winchell and approved.  Angus 
McDonald then appointed Amy Winchell as clerk of the meeting and she read the call.  A motion 
was made by Dick Smith to accept the call as read.  The motion was seconded by Angus 
McDonald and approved. 
 
Motion made by Smith, seconded by McDonald, to accept item #1 as written.   
 

1. Discuss and act on Agreements between the Town and the three businesses 
chosen to locate at the newly developed land in Plattwood Industrial Park, as 
approved by the Board of Selectmen.  

 
There being no discussion, item #1 was approved. 
 
Motion made by Smith, seconded by McDonald, to accept item #2 as written. 
 

2. Discuss and act on the sale of Town-owned property, approximately .64 acre 
located on Westbrook Road and shown on Assessors Map 27, Lot 15-A, for the 
sum of $5,000, as approved by the Board of Selectmen and Board of Finance. 

 
Discussion:  The acreage was questioned and confirmed through review of map and 
accompanying paperwork. 
 
There being no further discussion, item #2 was approved. 
Motion made by Smith, seconded by McDonald, to accept item #3 as written.   
 

3. Accept the access road to the newly developed land at Plattwood Industrial Park as Mislick 
Drive, as approved by the Board of Selectmen. 

 
There being no discussion, item #3 was approved. 

 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Dick Smith and was seconded by Angus McDonald. The 
meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

 
Attest: Amy M. Winchell, Town Clerk 

 

 


